
WAVERLY  AIRPORT  COMMISSION 
 
Minutes for Thursday, April 11, 2002     7 P. M. 
 
 
 
1) Call to Order:  Bruce Ecker, Chairman 
                             Bob Niederhauser, Vice Chairman 
                             Janice Johnson, Secretary 
                             Norm Mutchler, Commission Member 
                             John Yost, Airport Manager 
                             Brenda Yost, Airport Manager 
                             Mike Cherry City Engineer 
Absent:                 Bob Bauman, Commission Member 
Guests: Ivan Ackerman-Mayor, Ron Krumwiede, Glen Burkle, Jerry Janssen, Marvin 
Schmidt, Mark J. Mueller, Ronald Dean, Bill Lowe, Edward Lowe, Frederic Krumwiede, 
Jim Janssen, Sandy Janssen, and Jim Strotman. 
 
2) A discussion was held relative to the Application for Runway 11/29 safety 

improvements. The guests in attendance voiced their concerns in regard to these 
improvements and how they would be affected by the recommended improvements. 
Bob Niederhauser moved that the Application for Runway 11/29 be recommended to 
the Waverly City Council for their approval.  Motion seconded by Norm Mutchler, 
motion carried.  

3) Approval of Minutes: Minutes had been distributed to the commission members.  
Bob Niederhauser moved they be approved as written.  Motion seconded by 
Norman Mutchler, motion carried. 

4) Financial Report: Financial information for month ended March 31, 2002 along with 
Budge and Actual for 3-31-2001 was reviewed.  Information was place on file.  

5) New Business: The Airport Managers Contract was approved.  After a few minor 
changes to the content, it was moved by Janice Johnson, seconded by Norm 
Mutchler that it recommended to Waverly City Council for approval.  Motion carried. 

.  
 
Heritage Days Flight Breakfast and events for that day were discussed. The 
Pancake Breakfast for the Heritage Days Celebration will take place on Sunday, July 
21st, 2002. The Cam Car Club would like to display 8-10 Antique Cars at the Airport 
on that morning.  
 
No further business appearing, the meeting was adjourned.  
 
 
Janice Johnson, Secretary 
 


